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OUR NEXT BUREAU 

MEETING 

Sunday, November 16, 2014 

The Midnight Mission 
Clothing Drive 

         

IMPORTANT! 
Start now to collect adult’s  

and children’s clothes. 
         

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Liberal Arts Lodge 677 will recognize its 
1000th Stated Meeting on October 1st 

with a special celebration, attended by 
our Grand Master and other Grand 
Officers.  Dinner, music and Lodge 

memories are being planned.  Contact 
the Lodge Secretary at 424-603-9024. 

 

If you plan to attend Grand Lodge, do 
NOT miss the Men’s Breakfast honoring 
the outgoing Grand Master being held at 

the Marines Memorial Club in San 
Francisco, starting at 7:00 AM on 

October 11th.  This is the last social 
event for M/W John Cooper.  See your 
Inspector for reservations.  Deadline is 

October 5th – no tickets sold at the door. 
 

We are about to welcome another newly 
consecrated Masonic Lodge to southern 

California!  Destiny Lodge (under 
dispensation) will be receiving its 

Charter in a Constitution Ceremony 
being held on October 26th at the 

Masonic Homes in Covina.  The public is 
invited to attend at 5:30 PM, with the 

Constitution Ceremony commencing at 
6:00 PM., performed by the Grand 
Lodge.  There will be a Reception 

following.  Contact the Lodge Secretary 
at 661-313-2292. 

 

The Annual Shrine 

Halloween Youth Dance 

will be held on October 24
th

 

 
 

 

 

 
A great time was had by 700+ 

Masons at the Dodger-Giants Game 

on September 22nd!  Watch for 

“Masons4Mitts” program to be 

initiated with the Dodgers shortly. 
 

Interested In 
Masonic 

Scholarships? 
Each year, the California Masonic 
Foundation and other associated 
Masonic groups provide educational 
opportunities for high school graduates 
and college students through a number 
of yearly scholarship awards.  More than 
$1 million worth of scholarships are 
awarded yearly.  In addition, the 
Fraternity provides a special scholarship 
program, called “Investment In Success”, 
which helps high school seniors that are 
under hardships to receive a higher 
education. 

The on-line Scholarship Finder provides 
information on eligibility for the various 
scholarships.  And for more detailed 
information, you can go to the on-line 
Masonic Scholarship Guide.  Look under 
“Scholarships” on the California Masonic 
Website (www.freemason.org).

 

 
 

See You in San Francisco 

MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE IN 

OCTOBER! 
■ ■ ■ ■ 

Note that a new tradition has been 
started in Masonry’s support of its 
youth groups! 
Each October will now be set aside as 
“Make A Difference Month”, during 
which our Masonic Lodges are asked 
to partner with the Masonic Youth 
Orders in offering service projects to 
our communities and public schools  
in California.  The goal of this annual 
observance is to support our Masonic 
youth and to fulfill our fraternal 
obligation of relief. 
Let October be a month when we work 
together to make a noticeable 
difference in our communities.  And 
the partnering with our youth shows 
them that Masons take their values 
and obligations seriously! 

 

Table Reservations 
and Tickets are 
NOW ON SALE!  

for our 

Annual Men’s Breakfast  
honoring  

The Grand Master 
Sunday, March 8, 2015 

The Hilton Hotel at 
Los Angeles Airport 

$150.00 per table  

Tables assigned in order of the 
receipt of reservations. Your 

check makes your reservation. 

* * * Seating is limited to 60 Tables * * * 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 

16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org 

Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 
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